
                 BRIGHTON OPTIMIST CLUB  

 
 

BRIGHTON OPTIMIST 
CLUB 

P.O. BOX 524 
BRIGHTON, MICHIGAN 

48116 
www.brightonoptimist.org 

 
2021 – 2022 OFFICERS 

 
PRESIDENT 
Bob Smith 

 
PAST PRESIDENT 
Teresa Meyers 

 
SECRETARY 

Diane Dennis 
 

TREASURER 
Allen Walblay 

 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
(TERM EXPIRES IN 2022) 

Pat Bown 
Peggy Hall-Davenport 

Adele Stocker 
 

(TERM EXPIRES IN 2023) 
Mike Bonk 

Dennis Kallio 
Steve Stocker 

 
OI FOUNDATION REP 

Steve Stocker 
 

BREAKFAST MEETINGS 
Thursdays 7:30 am 

Lil Chef  
101 Brookside Lane 
Brighton, MI 48116 

 
EVENING MEETING 

Third Tuesday each month 
at 6:00 PM, Location TBD 

 
CHARTERED 

September 15, 1977 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE         CONTACT 
06/22/2022      Bob Smith, 810-923-1480 
        
 

Brighton Optimists Present Check 

Brighton, Michigan – This week, the Brighton Optimist Club and Eternity 
Brewing Company presented checks to Bountiful Harvest totaling $654 from 
the June 14th euchre benefit. 

On the 2nd Tuesday each month, the Brighton Optimist Club has a euchre 
tournament to benefit a different local 501 c3 group at Eternity Brewing. One 
Hundred percent of the money generated during these euchre nights is split 
between the designated charity, and the first, second and third place 
winners. 

July’s tournament will benefit the Girls on the Run SE Michigan, and in August 
it will benefit Girls on the Howell Nature Center. 

Since December 2021 the tournaments have generated $4,669 in donations 
to local 501 c3 groups. 

Online registration is encouraged to expedite setup.  More information can 
be found at: https://www.BrightonOptimist.org/euchre. 

Pictured in attached photo is (L to R): Bill Dokianos, Eternity Brewing Manager; Kamryn Ferrara, Server; 
and Brennan Brown, Partner at Eternity Brewing; Shannon Egenoff, Bountiful Harvest Head of 
Fundraising; Peggy Hall-Davenport, Director, Brighton Optimist Club; Bob Smith, President, Brighton 
Optimist Club.   

Photo credit: Allen Walblay 

 

 

 

 

 

Bringing Out the Best in Youth, Our Members, and the Community 
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